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Most New Year’s Resolutions have fallen by the wayside, but here’s an easy one to complete. 

Make sure your TollTag remains in good standing by using this quick checklist to receive the 

lowest toll rate and avoid getting ZipCash (pay-by-mail) invoices. You can make speedy 

changes by simply logging into your TollTag account. 

✓ Vehicle/License plate – Have you changed, removed or added vehicles? Do you have a 
paper license plate from a recent vehicle purchase? If so, update your TollTag account 
with permanent plate information or you’ll be billed at the higher ZipCash rate.  

✓ Email – Switching accounts? We need your updated contact information to notify you 
promptly if there are any issues with your account, or to share the latest tolling news. 

✓ Payment – Are there recent changes to your debit or credit card? Change your payment 
method so your billing remains automatic and convenient.  

✓ Fire up your Fandom – If you’re looking to show some love in the new year, consider a 
Specialty TollTag, which also offers the lowest toll rate.  

 
Get this short “to-do” knocked out for the shortest month of the year. Your account will thank you.  
 

https://ssptrips.ntta.org/#/
https://getmytolltag.com/#en&specialty

